
About Me 

After graduating from Seton Hall University with a degree in Communications and            

receiving Computer Systems Administration certification, I began a 13-year         

career in Publishing. After earning a Masters in Teaching, I taught at a private              

preschool and in Lincoln Park before joining Memorial School in 2005. I received             

my Associate Media Specialist Certificate in 2007. I am the district’s Gifted and             

Talented Teacher/Coordinator, Library Media Specialist and District Test        

Coordinator. For 10 years, I served as an officer of the Bergen County             

Consortium for Teachers of the Gifted, serving as President for 6 years. I am a               

member of the New Jersey Association for Gifted and the National Association            

for Gifted Children. I have served as a Wood-Ridge Board of Education member,             

Meadowlands Area YMCA Board Member and Wood-Ridge Memorial        

Foundation Board Member. I truly believe in the importance of meeting our gifted             

learners' needs. 

Anne Turtoro: Gifted & Talented Coordinator 

aturtoro@shmemorial.org 

201-440-2782 
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